
Terrance Thayer 
I support this company being allowed to raise steelhead.
There appears to be overfishing of native steelhead in the ocean, Puget Sound, and steelhead
bearing rivers. I enjoy eating saltwater raised fish and if the only consistent source is pen raised
fish then let Cook grow the fish.


